Port Norfolk Civic League
November 6, 2014
Meeting was called to order John Lifsey at 7:10 pm in the Port Norfolk Recreation Center. 
Station 4 Fire Chief MS Davis answered questions regarding home safety and security and reminded everyone to change the batteries.

Abby Weber from the Food Bank of Southeast VA, she spoke about the program available she was presented with a check from Boo Yah for 3489.26.

Minutes were read and approved.
The Treasurer reported from Boo Yah $6,978.52. Food bank donation $3,489.26, parks has $2,534.26 and the League has $4,357.33.
Reminder –Pot luck will be our December meeting. Jan. meeting will be on the 8th as the first Thursday is the 1st.  John Roe will be the speaker and he will swear in the officers.
125th Anniversary of the neighborhood will be next year.  If you have ideas and would like to help with event let Erika know.

76 members

Amy thanked everyone for all their help on Boo Yah.

Fountain Park – Paul is still working with the city to get the funds for the Chess set.

Officer Truitt reported 5 larcenies and 3 burglaries; they have picked up a suspect.

When you do any work on the exterior of your home be sure to get a permit.

Webmaster has uploaded pictures of the neighborhood churches.  Please send in pictures of homes you have.
Candidate’s forum turned out well, Thanks to everyone.  There were good comments from those who came.

Halloween – Lots of people decorated.  The neighborhood looked great.

Downtown recycling will be the 8th from 9-12

Yard Sale is usually held in June and we are looking for someone to organize.

Officer elections – the floor was open to nominations. There were none.  Erika moved to close the nomination and accept the board as it stands. Jenna seconded.
